BEWDLEY

@ evidenceme

@ simple

Dear Parent/Carer,

Just a reminder that in Nursery we are now using a new online communication tool called Evidence Me.
This will replace Class Dojo for your child in Nursery. We will continue to monitor Class Dojo however;

our main method of communication will now be via ‘Evidence Me’

If you haven’t already done so, please fill out the form sent home with your child to enable us to send

you an invitation to join. If you need another letter, please speak to a member of the Nursery team for
this.

If you need any more guidance on how to use Evidence Me, please don’t hesitate to ask or alternatively
please see the help guide in the link below;

https://help.evidence.me/evidence-me-help-for-parents/

Yours sincerely
Miss Carpenter

Early Years Lead & Nursery Teacher


https://help.evidence.me/evidence-me-help-for-parents/

